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June 4,  2015

APPROVED OBEDIENCE REGULATION CHANGES
Effective DECEMBER 1, 2015

With the AKC Board approved changes/additions to the Obedience Regulations
effective December 1, 2015, we have created an illustrated guide to assist you
with the upcoming changes.

Click here to view the illustrated guide.

In general, these regulation changes are meant to clarify and bring greater
consistency to current judging practices and event requirements, modify
administrative procedures to make events more enjoyable for participants and
represent a balanced attempt to positively impact the sport.

Sincerely,
Pamela Manaton
Director, Obedience Rally & Tracking
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